
 

 

 

 

Update: Special PSCBC Meeting – Mpumalanga Province 

– 21 February 2023  
 

Mpumalanga Provincial Labour Summit Declaration 

A special Chamber meeting was held on 21 February 2023 where the adoption of resolutions taken at a 

summit, held from 17 to 18 November 2022, was agreed upon. The Secretary of the PSCBC was present 

and he read out the summit agreement to both parties. Parties agreed that everything discussed and 

agreed on was captured. Attached is the summit declaration.  

 

However, labour raised its concern regarding the employer’s lack of commitment to attend the Chamber 

with clear mandates and commitment. Labour also requested that the Council draft an action plan that 

would be used to assess the timeframe our Chamber takes to resolve matters. 

 

The employer acknowledged the concern and supported the proposal for the draft action plan by the 

Secretary. Employers committed to taking mandates from their principals and to make sure the relevant 

people attend Chambers so that outstanding issues are not postponed regularly and matters get finalised.  
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